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To: airportcomments@edlb.gov.hk
cc:

Subject: Hong Kong International Airport
Urgent Return Receipt

I would like to express my gratitude for having such a beautiful and highly-efficient airport in Hong Kong.
 
My families’ experience in many international airports including Beijing, Shanghai, Tokyo, USA and airports in some European 
countries, tells me that our Airport in Hong Kong is the best!
 
To further enhance our airport in all aspects and maintain its competitive edge, listing of the shares in the Airport of Hong Kong could 
be something you should seriously consider.
 
Please take my suggestion into account and let us share the glory together now and in all the days in future.
 
Yours truly,
 
Ben
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